
On Friday, August 12, Consul-General Kobayashi received a courtesy visit from Commander 
Murayama, captain of the JMSDF Submarine Takashio which called port at US Naval Base 
Guam as part of its training exercise. JMSDF Submarine Takashio received the cooperation 
of the US Navy to conduct submarine training exercise.
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